
4/19/20 – Final Exams Update – Middle School 

Dear MS Parents, 

I wanted to let everyone know that there will be NO final exams for any of our Middle 

School students.  This includes all classes for high school credit.  This was a Diocesan 

decision, but I am in full support.  This will not impact their grades or any HS credit for the 

course.   

 


